
 

 

 

 

 

School Attendance – Week beginning 14th December  

 

11th December 2020 

Dear Parent/Guardian  

I understand there is concern amongst some families about their child being able to spend 

time with loved ones during the Christmas period after a very difficult year. We want to play 

our part to assist families planning to ‘bubble’ with senior family members or those who are 

vulnerable.  

After considering all the factors it has been decided that school will remain open as normal 

next week for those who wish to attend.  

However, those children who do not attend will have access to tasks set in class through the 

relevant online learning portal for their class, these will be posted at the end of each school 

day.  

If you decide to keep your child at home next week as a result of a Covid related concern, I 

would ask that you contact me by email so that I can ensure your child receives the 

appropriate mark for online home learning and their attendance record is not affected.  

To further mitigate the risks ahead of the Christmas break, term will end for all staff and 

children on Friday 18th December at the normal times.  

I would like to thank you all for your support throughout this most challenging of school years.  

Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 

Regards  

S Spillane 

Principal  


